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17 December 2015
Dear Parents/Carers

As the New Year approaches we look back on another happy and successful year at Greenbrae.  We are seeing out 2015 with our customary Christmas activities which we have shared with yourselves, our parents.
The Nativity, something completely different this year, in the form of 'The Magical Christmas Journey' was much enjoyed by both audiences.  Primaries 1-3 are to be congratulated for a fine performance.  Not to be outdone, P4-7, ably led by the P7s, entertained us with their production of 'Snow White' and everyone enjoyed the Nursery's own little Christmas celebration.  The whole school once again celebrated the approach of Christmas in a very festive manner including visits to the theatre, Christmas parties and discos.

Not only were our Shows successful but they also realised the total sum of £487.08 which is going to the Charity 'Sunshine and Smiles', a Charity close to our hearts at Greenbrae and nominated by a P7 pupil.

Yes, we are fast approaching the end of the term which brings us to 'Toy Day' on Friday (18 December) when the children can have fun in school with their chosen toys/games - but please no electronic equipment should be brought to school on that day.  This is school policy, strongly backed by the Parent Council.

As you all know, you can keep abreast with current class news at Greenbrae through our School Blog.
With regard to the school extension, as the design team are awaiting details to be finalised, the next update newsletter will be issued in January.
When I write to you again it will be in 2016, but before then we look forward to seeing you at our Christmas Church service on Friday.  In the meantime, myself and the entire staff at Greenbrae wish you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year and, at the same time, we thank you most sincerely for your unfailing and loyal support.

Yours sincerely
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Anna Royle

Head Teacher
